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Tuesday 25th February 2025  
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
As you are aware Year 5 are going on a trip to the SSE Wembley Arena to take part in Voice in a 
Million (VIAM) on Wednesday 19th March 2025. Please take some time to read the below updates to 
ensure smooth running of the day and to support us in keeping our children safe in order to make the 
most out of what promises to be a spectacular event! 
 
As a reminder, we will be travelling to the venue by coach and therefore will require payment for the 
travel. The cost of the coach will be £18. If you haven’t already paid, please do through Arbor. 
Payments to be paid via Arbor > Trips > Y5 Voice in a Million Coach by Friday 28th February at the 
latest. 
 
If you have indicated on the Google Form that you are picking your child up from the venue, the 
allocated pick up point will be Point A. The teachers will dismiss the children who are being collected 
from the arena from there. It is vital that you wait to ensure the teacher has seen you collect your 
child before taking them.  This is essential for ensuring the safety of all our children. 
 
Children will eat their lunch at school before we head off to the arena, but we ask if you can please 
provide your child with a full packed tea (small meal, a healthy snack and a drink) for them to have at 
the venue before the concert starts. 
 
Finally, because of the late finish of the concert the children will start school at 10am the next day. 
Please drop your child/children off as usual at the entrance of the school.  They will enter the school 
through the office where they will need to sign in before making their way to their class through the 
school. 
 
Please contact your child’s class teacher if you wish to discuss this class visit.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Emine Sabri 
Year 5 Achievement Leader  
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